
 

LOOM Officers 
• • • 

Governor – Mark Dunlap 

 

Past Governor – Art Harding 

 

Jr. Governor – Herb Sherburne 

 

Prelate – Earl Cole 

 

Administrator - Bill McCarty 

 

Treasurer – Bob Mitchell 

 

Trustees – Melvin Harrell 

                   Steve Dunbar 

                   Dennis Whiteman 

 

 

WOTM Officers 
 

Senior Regent – Lonna Bussert 

 

Past SR – Lynda Anderson 

 

Jr. Regent – Lynda Anderson 

 

Sec Treasurer. – Debra Dunlap 

 

Recorder – Kathy Baty 

 

Newsletter Contacts – Herb and 

Linda Sherburne – 

herbnewt2000@yahoo.com  

(206-271-4595) 

 

Newsletter Notes 
Your Newsletter – Make sure 

to check out the July activities 

planned for the coming 

month.   

Let us know if there are issues 

you like to see addressed in 

the newsletter or on the 

calendar. 

Lodge Activities –  

Please stop by and say hello to 

our Lodge’s new bartender, 

Kevin Donald. 

  

Kevin’s current schedule  

includes working Sundays 

and Mondays. It is great to 

have him.  

On Saturday night, June 27th 

we held the drawing for the 

winners of our rifle and 

pistol raffle. The rifle winner 

was Day Rosenberg and the 

winner of the pistol was Dan 

Mansker. Thank you to all 

the Lodge members that 

took part in the raffle. It is 

always an important fund 

raiser for our Lodge.    

We will be holding a golf 

tournament at Banks Lake 

Golf Course in August. We 

have not settled on a date 

yet but will have 

information coming out 

shortly.  The tournament is 

open to all not just Moose 

members. 

Unfortunately, due to the 

restrictions placed on food 

service at this time we have 

had to cancel this year’s 

Lodge picnic. Hopefully, it 

will be back as strong as 

ever next year.  

Bullwinkle Bulletin  
Grand Coulee Moose Lodge #504 7/1/2020  

 

mailto:herbnewt2000@yahoo.com


A word from the 

Governor  

Because of the complications 

from the virus the decision 

has been made to extend the 

time in office for most of the 

Lodge Board officers. The 

only change will be the 

addition of Steve Dunbar who 

will be taking over as Trustee 

for Ken Anderson. Ken has 

moved away from the area. 

The current Board will remain 

in place until April of next 

year. We anticipate the 2021 

election process will start 

again under the normal 

schedule 

At this time, we have made 

the decision to hold off on 

starting the Queen of Hearts 

contest.  We will continue to 

monitor the local and state 

situation. We hope to be able 

to start the contest again as 

soon as possible. Thank you 

for your patience.  

Financial Report   

We are incredibly happy with 

the results of our gun raffle. 

We brough in approximately 

$500. 

There will be a special sale on 

Saturday July 25th.  

Long time Lodge member, 

Larry Mair is going to be 

selling off a lot of his personal 

items.  

Here is a partial list of what 

will be available: 

• Washer and Dryer 

• Refrigerator 

• Stove 

• Coolers 

• Assorted hand tools 

• Painting Equipment 

• Gardening Tools 

• Copy Machine 

• Canning Equipment 

  

The sale will take place in 

Larry’s building that is 

located across the parking lot 

from Pepper Jacks restaurant.   

The great thing for the Lodge 

and its members is that all the 

proceeds from the sale will be 

donated to our Moose Lodge.  

Lets all hope for a highly 

successful sale. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Raffle 

Our rifle and pistol raffle took place and went very well. The Board is now considering options for our 

next raffle prize. If you have ideas or suggestions, please pass them on to a Board member. 

Sports 

The best Seahawk rumor, Antonio Brown is on his way to Seattle. Who knows about 

Clowney?   How about that evil genius, Bill Belichick, snagging Cam Newton?   



 

 At this moment MLB has announced players will be reporting for training camp on July 1st, 

leading up to a proposed 60 game regular season schedule anticipated to begin on July 23 or 24th.  Maybe 

the shorter season will help the M’s. 

 

 

The NBA will start up July 30th at Disney’s Wide World of Sports complex in Orlando. 

Their will be a maximum of seven game per day.  

  

 

   NASCAR just continues to roll on 

 

 

The pro golfers continue to play 

 

Health Concerns 

Our thoughts and prayers are with all our fellow Lodge members and their families who are experiencing 

health issues.   
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Birthdays 

July Birthdays: Mark Baughman, Gerry Boyd, Kim Clark, James Davis, Joanne DeSautel, 

Debra Dunlap, Dennis Glover, JoAnn Graham, Joseph Howell, David Jurgensen, Charlene Livel, 

Mel McKerlie, Dean McPherson, Jon Morrison,  Matilda Munson, Peggy Nevsimal, William 

Nicholson, Lloyd Olbricht, Peggy Ostenberg, Marvin Palanuk, Lyle Redthunder,  Karla Rager, 

Amber Savage-Davis, Christine Seyler, Ty Tipps, Ron Underhill, Lorene Wisener, Sherry Woods, Sam 

Zeller 

 

  

Restaurant Review  

Monica’s Buttermilk Kitchen 

404 E Main Ave 

Chewelah, WA 99109 

509-936-9142 

Hours: Closed Monday and Tuesday, Ever other day 7AM to 2PM  

 

We took a nice drive to Chewelah. They are now in Phase 3.  Governor Inslee denied Lincoln County for 

Phase 4. 

The restaurant offers indoor and outdoor dining. They serve breakfast all day with daily specials. 

Sunday’s special is eggs benedict. You can substitute grits for hash browns (Linda’s choice). Lunch is 

available 11AM to 2PM They have an extensive diner type menu for lunch. It is worth the drive if you 

need to get out of town.. 

  

 

Join us for our “Texas 

Hold’em” poker games. The 

game starts at 2 PM. The buy-

in is $20. The third Sunday of 

each month there is a $50 

game.  
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Good to Know 
 

In person health care visits. 
 

Do not put off necessary care 

 

Continue preventive care 

 

Providers and facilities with minimize exposure 

 

Make sure to take care of yourself 

 

the symptoms of the common cold, the early signs of flu are often  

Fun signs and Moose members having fun  

                                                   

                      

                

                   



             

 

           

                  



Do you know this Moose member?                

If you think you know this Moose member fill out a form at the bar. You could win a prize!  

 

We have a winner in the “Guess the Moose Member” contest. After an exceptionally long contest (due to 

the virus) the winner is Dan Wisinger who successfully identified Dean McPherson. Dan is the proud 

winner of $20 Moose Bucks. 

                                                  

                                                                                                                                                                                                               

If you have information you would like included in the Lodge newsletter please speak to Linda or Herb or 

email them at  (herbnewt2000@we yahoo.com or call or text - (206-271-4595) 

mailto:herbnewt2000@yahoo.com

